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Parents and carers, Welcome Back! We are starting the Autumn term with a new topic focus: 
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The inspiration for our topic came from the NHS Oral Health Team with whom we are focussing on a city wide project about raising awareness of oral hygiene. Your child will be learning about:
· Their teeth – how to clean and look after their teeth 

· Dentists – through role play and ‘Brushing Buddies’
· Healthy food and drink

· Features of their face
· Using their mouth for talking and singing
The NHS Oral Health Team will visit the nursery to video the children cleaning their teeth and will be available to talk to parents about teeth cleaning routines and healthy eating.  
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As well as focussing on ‘My Face and My Mouth’ we will also explore the local community, visiting the school Discovery Garden as well as Highfields Campus nature garden and the Spider Park. We will draw the children’s attention to the time of year and the season of Autumn, noticing the changing weather, temperature and things of interest like the colour of leaves and hibernating animals. The children will also learn about a variety of religious / cultural festivals including Diwali, Rosh Hashanah, Harvest Festival and Christmas. 
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Fig Class cooking/baking 

We will be offering family cooking/baking sessions during the week. Please come and talk to a member of the team if you would like to get involved. Children are selected to take part in small groups and these sessions take place on Tuesday afternoons and Friday mornings.  

	SNACK MONEY

In order to do cooking and baking, we need to ask for a small donation to the cost of ingredients.

We collect 50p snack money from each child every week. Or alternatively, you can give £5.00 for the whole term.
Please hand the money in to a member of staff on a Monday.

Any lunch club or dinner money also needs to be given in on a Monday – in an envelope with your child’s name on. Please put lunchtime care money in a separate envelope to dinner money. This is helpful to our office staff. Thank you.


Labelling clothing and providing spare clothes
It would be really helpful to staff if you could provide a bag of spare clothes, in case of ‘little accidents’! Please keep the bag on your child’s peg and make sure they have your child’s name on them.
PLEASE NOTE THE NURSERY DOES NOT HAVE A SUPPLY OF NAPPIES
If your child is not yet using the toilet independently, could you please make sure you send nappies/pull – ups and wipes with the spare clothes. 
Finally can you please help us? 

We would really appreciate donations of children’s underwear, socks and tights. If you have any spare pairs, then please bring them into nursery.
Thank you for taking the time to read this newsletter.

Fig Class team 
